
 

 4/7/2022 
 
L&W Supply Parent Account 
300 S Riverside Plaza  
Suite 200 
Chicago, IL 60606 

 
Dear Mark Sweeney,  

Global events and supply shortages combined with higher demand are driving costs up for 

effective with orders shipped on or after May 9, 2022.  
 
We appreciate your understanding during these unprecedented times of inflation.  We will 
continue to monitor this situation closely and provide you periodic updates as to the 
direction of the surcharge.  If you have any questions, please contact your District Sales 
Manager. 
 

 
Sincerely,   

  

 
  

 

 

Matthew Shields 
Vice President of Building Products   
Direct: (815) 467-8991 | 


